CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY

Stanislaus

July, 11 2016

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
POURING RIGHTS

In accordance with the provisions set forth in Request for Proposal #PR2016, it is
California State University, Stanislaus’s intent to award a contract to the following
company on July 19, 2016;

Pepsi Beverages Company

This Notice of Intent to Award should not be considered a binding commitment by
California State University, Stanislaus. No such commitment may ensue until a
formal contract has been signed by both parties.

Thank you for your interest in responding to the needs of California State
University, Stanislaus.

5‘*‘*‘“ Busssono
Julie Anderson, Buyer II

cc: Toby Bushee, Director of Commercial Services



